Le Roi Nu & Fashion Performance Information

Dress Rehearsal:

Dress Rehearsal is 1:15-4:00pm on Saturday, January 14, 2017 at the Academy of Music.
Please arrive at the portico door, promptly at 1:15, where you will be checked in in the lobby.
Only one parent per family is allowed to stay and watch dress rehearsal, film, and take photos.
Students will stay in the audience during dress rehearsal to watch the show.

Come with hair and makeup done already, and in your first costumes.

Performance:

DVDs:
[ ]

Our show is at 2pm, Sunday January 15th. Arrival for all is 1:15pm.

Students who will be backstage/basement must arrive through the Stage Door.

Students sitting in the audience will arrive through the Portico Door like dress rehearsal.
Arrive with hair and makeup done, already in your first costume.

Filming and photos will not be allowed at the Sunday January 15 performance.

At the studio, January 2nd to January 13th, you will be able to fill out order forms and
purchase a DVD of the show. We are having it filmed and made into DVDs for you. The whole
show on DVD is $10. We will be taking orders for the DVD at the Academy of Music during the
dress rehearsal and show as well.

Yolunteers:

We need chaperones and ushers! There will be a sign-up sheet in the studio lobby. We need
chaperones to sit in the audience with our youngest dancers as well as chaperones to be in the
basement with the older dancers. As always, if you chaperone or usher you don’t need to buy a
ticket. Please let us know if you are interested as soon as possible.

We will have a mandatory chaperone meeting an hour before dress rehearsal on Saturday
January 14 at 12:00pm at the Academy of Music, so if you sign up, please know you must
attend this meeting.

Chaperones must also come to the Academy of Music on January 15 at 12:30pm to meet
briefly and get organized before all the students arrive at 1:15pm.

Costumes:

The last week of December classes and the first week of January classes, we will be trying on
costumes in classes. We will also be sending out emails to you with specific instructions on hair
and costumes per individual class so you will know what you need.

Starting January 9th, we will distribute costumes for you to take home and care for until the show.
Your costume is not to be worn before dress rehearsal, so please do not show up to class in it. All
costumes must be returned in class the week after show. A $30 charge will be billed for all
unreturned or damaged costumes starting the week of January 31st.

Thank you so much for your cooperation and support!!!! Let’s celebrate these wonderful dancers!!!!



